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This week: 

We have concentrated on trying to complete our independent learning – we chose an animal we 

would like to research and then planned to present it creatively. E, J and T researched foxes and they 

were able to select relevant information using both their reading and computing skills. 

                                          

Despite the dreadful weather this week (which hindered our gardening plans), we were eventually 

able to start clearing the flowerbed in front of Diamond Class and transfer some of our strawberry 

plants from pots into the bed. This is still very much work in progress and we plan to continue on 

Monday morning (weather permitting). If you fancy a bit of weeding and planting please come along 

– your help would be very much appreciated. 

 

                                       

                                                                                                                                                                            

Next week: 

We are having a History focussed week where the children will be learning about life in the Stone 

Age to Iron Age. We are very fortunate to have secured a practical workshop on Tuesday which will 

allow the children to fully immerse themselves in the era. We plan to be outdoors whatever the 

weather so please  send in suitable clothing in a carrier bag  - old joggers/leggings and suitable 

footwear which you don’t mind getting dirty, raincoats /sunhats. The plan is that children come to 

school in their uniform as normal and they will change in school. If you haven’t already done so, 

please could you pop the £3 into school by Monday as this covers the cost of the materials the 

children will be using –Thank you.  

                                                                          Mrs Moncrieff           

            



                               

 

 

 

 

 

 


